
The  Classified Senate hosted a 
holiday decorating contest.  
Instruction, DSPS, Health and 
Wellness, Transfer Center, 
Technology Services, Re-
search and Planning, Financial 
Aid, Admissions and Records 
Tutoring Center, Library, and 
Student  Life all entered.  The 
judges included Kathy Wilson, 
Rebecca Pompa, Donna Hoff-
mann, and Ronald Bonneau.  
Everyone did an incredible 
job, but  our winner was the 
Transfer Center.  The Transfer 
center was incredibly creative 
and original.  They did many 
of their decorations by hand.  
Check out the Roadrunner 
Scrapbook for all the photos.  

 

Classified Senate 
Scholarship Committee 

If you are interested on 
serving on this commit-
tee to decide who will 
receive the scholarship 
contact Kristin Garcia at 
ext. 3367 

 

Purchase a brick for 
the Crafton Center 

Foundation is selling 
bricks for the new 
Crafton Center as a fund-
raiser for the college.  
Bricks are $250 and em-
ployees can do monthly 
installments of $50 per 
month.  The deadline is 
May 2015.   

 

 

 

 

Next Classified 
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Classified Senate is 

hosting a 50/50 Op-

portunity Drawing 

where the winner will 

receive half the jackpot 

and the rest of the pot 

will go to Classified 

Senate Scholarships. 

Luis Mondragon was our 

third  winner for the 

months of November and 

December.  

Congratulations! Tickets for 

January are available from 

your Executive board.  Stop 

on by and pick up a ticket! 

The next drawing will be 

held in January.  

Hol iday 
Decorat ing  
Contest  

50/50 Opportunity Drawing  

Kaila Wheeler 1st 

Kelly Holt 2nd 

Gino Barabani 2nd 

Nati Rodriguez 3rd 

Dawn Donaldson 20th 

Victoria Barra 23rd 

Mike Strong 24th 

Maria Davila 26th 

Richard Kirkhart 27th 

Laura Record 30th 

Birthdays 

Mark Your Calendars 

 (Ongoing) CHC Food Bank  

 December 25-January 1st 
(Winter break) 

 January 9th Faculty In-Service 
Day  

 January 12th Spring Classes Begin  

Classified Staff on the 

Move!! 

The DSPS staff with the help of 

Veronica Lehman, Nati Rodriquez, 

and master students hosted stu-

dents from Citrus Valley High 

School and Redlands East Valley 

High School who are involved in 

CRYROP.  The students learned 

about DSPS services, EOPS, and 

Financial Aid.  Master students also 

took them on a Campus tour.  We 

hope to do this again soon and see 

the students enroll next fall.  

Like us on Facebook for updates!! https://www.facebook.com/CHCClassifiedSenate 

Engage Learn Advance 


